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Dates to Remember:  

• Monday 8th April - First day of Summer 

Term  

• Wednesday 10th April - Disco! 

Reception 3:30pm - 4.15pm      Year 3/4 

4:30pm - 5:30pm 

• Thursday 11th April - Disco! Year 1/2 

3:30pm - 4:15pm, Year 5/6 4:30pm - 

5:30pm 

• Friday 26th April - Leominster Primary 

School Boys Football Tournament  

• Friday 3rd May - Leominster Primary 

School Girls Football Tournament              

Notice! 

We had a report of a parent riding an 

electric scooter on site recently. We 

would like to remind parents and 

children that all bikes and scooters 

should not be ridden on site.  

Red Nose Day  

Leominster Primary School would like 

to say a huge thank you to everyone 

who wore red for comic relief. In total 

we manage to raise £349.90! 

British Science Week  

We had a fantastic time celebrating British 
Science Week within school with 
experiments, webinars and parental 
engagements. A big thank you goes to 
everyone who dressed up on the 
Wednesday, there were some fantastic 
costumes across the school! 

We also received some excellent entries into 
our poster competition. We used a random 
number generator to choose a winner and 
that was Ella in 2NR, and within each year 
group a winner was chosen and a prize 
handed out. We hope that the week has 
sparked passion for Science in many ways!  
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Y5 Climate Change Workshop  

Some of the Year 5 children took part in an 

exciting workshop about climate change and 

learnt how they can look after the planet. 

They took part in many fun activities 

including: news reporting on strategies to 

reduce their carbon footprint, making a clay 

stove pot and exploring how those in Africa 

live using less greenhouse gases than us in 

the UK. The children all thoroughly enjoyed 

the day and learnt a lot! 
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PE and Sports  

At the beginning of March, our girl’s football team played Wellington Primary School. Although 

they didn’t win, they had a fabulous time and all enjoyed themselves. Many of the girls had not 

represented the school in a sporting event before and we are so proud of them.  

On the 7th March the Year 4/5/6 boys attended the HSFA North Herefordshire 9 vs 9 football 

tournament, at the HFA. The boy’s finished 2nd in their group and showed great spirit throughout 

the competition.   

A separate team of boys played a friendly against Shobdon Primary School on the 14th   March. 

The boys came back from 4-1 down to win an astonishing 9-4. The boys never gave up and 

showed tremendous confidence. They also showed sportsmanship to the opposition team. Well 

Done Leominster! 

Finally, Leominster Primary played St Peters Primary school in a netball match. The game was 

outstanding, and all the children involved were great. Thank you to St Peters for having us! 

Upcoming Fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have an exciting term ahead, with many events and fixtures coming up. Here are the fixtures 

for the near future. Please note, more will be coming and not all fixtures and events have dates 

or times. 

You can check fixtures and events on the office window, on our sports display.  
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Date and time Event and location Year Groups 

11.04.24 Intra football match (Played at LPS) 
Boys vs Girls 

4/5/6 

16.04.24 School Games Values Festival 
Tri-Golf 
Hereford Halo Leisure Centre 

3/4 

TBD LPS boys vs Shobdon (Re-match) 
Held at Leominster Primary School 

4/5/6 

26.04.24 The annual Boys North Herefordshire Football 
Tournament 
Held at Leominster Primary School 

4/5/6 

03.04.24 The annual Girls North Herefordshire Football 
Tournament 
Held at Leominster Primary School 

4/5/6 


